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To: all ETTU member Associations 

Re: European Olympic Singles Qualification Tournament 

Luxembourg, 23rd March 2016 

 

 

 

Dear President, dear Secretary General, 

 

Further to our letter of Monday 21st March, I am informing you that the European Olympic Singles 

Qualification Tournament will be staged in Halmstad (SWE), Tuesday 12th to Saturday 16th April 2016. 

The Swedish Table Tennis Association has done a great job in these difficult times and will do their 

utmost – with assistance of our Danish colleagues - to stage this important event to the best of their 

abilities. Our thanks must also go to the city of Halmstad, which has shown great support under big 

pressure. 

The prospectus, the invitation letters (for those needing visas) and further information will be 

available very soon. 

We sincerely feel sorry and want to thank our Turkish colleagues for all the work they have done 

under very difficult circumstances. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

EUROPEAN TABLE TENNIS UNION  
Ronald Kramer 
President 

 


